

## RAYMOND JAMES®

Peter L. Mendall, CFP® Kimberley J. Mondoñedo, CFP® CERTIFIED FINANCIAL PLANNER™

March 16, 2022



Dear Friends,

Bid farewell to Old Man Winter. Spring arrives for the Northern Hemisphere on March 20<sup>th</sup>, bringing with it the unmistakable first signs of nature's renewal. In many places, trees and flowers are already in full bloom. Animals come out of hibernation and shed their winter coats. Warming temperatures becken us outside. And birds fill the air with song to create the soundtrack of spring.

The first day of spring is also known as the spring equinox, when the amount of daylight and darkness is approximately equal. The name equinox actually comes from Latin words which mean "equal night" — aequus (equal) and nox (night). Equinoxes are the only two times a year that the sun rises due east and sets due west for all of us here on planet Earth.

So, enjoy the increasing sunlight hours and later sunsets. We hope the first day of spring brings you bright sunshine, warm temperatures and a happy song in your heart as you celebrate the season of renewal.

**P.S.** Please join us in congratulating Peter L. Mendall as he celebrates his 25-year anniversary with The Mendall Financial Group. Thank you for all you do, Peter!

Sincerely,

Peter L. Mendall, CFP®

Kimberley J. Mondoñedo, CFP®

Mendall Financial Group LLC®

\*Of note, our Topsham Office has moved to 69 Main St.